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Subject: FW:
Date: Mon, 11 Aug 2003 23:47:19 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>

> e Original Message-----

> From: Ernie Crist

> Sent: Monday, August 11, 2003 11:43 PM

> To: ‘Adangelo@nsnews.com’

> Subject:

>

> Dear Editor:

>

> Three cheers for Trevor Lautens "Anti Catholicism". If there is one thing we should al
loathe it is witch hunting under any pretext. One need not be pro catholic or subscribe
to any "ism" for that matter to discern an element of media bigotry against the Catholic
Church as a result of its stand on the same sex marriage issue.

>

> If hypocrisy is an issue as is being claimed than let the self appointed judges be the
first to be scrutinized. When it comes to hypocrisy in the sex arena, Canada can surely
be counted as a first line candidate.

>

> There is nothing more hypocritical than our current prostitution laws which prohibit
bordellos on one hand while allowing women to be murdered in the back alleys of our
cities.

>

> Ernie Crist, Councillor,

>

> District of North Vancouver .
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